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Sheriff's Department recommending the Board approve the acceptance of the retroactive grant
funding from Agreement 2010-21 (County 470-M1011) with the United States Department of Justice
Drug Enforcement Administration in the amount of $35,000 for the period January 1, 2010 through
December 31, 2010 to defray costs relating to the eradication and suppression of illicit marijuana.

FUNDING: United States Department of Justice Drug Enforcement Administration.

BUDGET SUMMARY:

Total Estimated Cost $ 35,000

     Funding

          Budgeted $

          New Funding $ 35,000

          Savings $

          Other $

     Total Funding Available $ 35,000

Change To Net County Cost $ -0-

Fiscal Impact/Change to Net County Cost: No change to Net County Cost. Funding will be added in
the FY2010-11 addenda and utilized for program related overtime.

Background: The US Department of Justice annually provides funds to reimburse the County of El
Dorado Sheriff's Department to defray costs relating to the eradication and suppression of illicit
marijuana. This agreement is retroactive as to term (1/1/10 - 12/31/10). The County did not receive
the Agreement from the Department of Justice DEA until 4/1/10.

Reason for Recommendation:
The is an annual agreement that the Sheriff's Office has participated in since 1997.

Action to be taken following Board approval: Original grant documents signed by the Sheriff have
been returned to the Department of Justice. Upon approval, the funding will be added to the Sheriff's
budget in the addenda process and utilized between July 1, 2010 and 12-31-2010.

Contact: Sheriff Kollar

Concurrences: County Counsel and Risk Management
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